Meeting Notice:

September 20, 2022 Vail Town Council to consider budget appropriate for Booth Height condemnation.



September 20, 2022, Important Meeting:

The final stages of the effort to protect the East Vail big horn sheep habitat from development are getting closer. The next step will happen this coming Tuesday, September 20 at the town council's evening session. The council will be presenting a budget appropriation in the amount of their final offer to VRI for the condemnation of the Booth Heights parcel.

Please attend the council meeting either by zoom or in-person. The council is anticipating a large audience of people wanting to speak both pro and con.

The meeting will begin at 6:00 in Town Hall.

To register to attend via zoom, please go to vailgov.com

See the <u>vail.gov</u> website for contact information or send emails to: townCouncil@vailgov.com

For further information:

The TOV has produced a powerful documentary about the big horn sheep. Everyone in Vail should see this film. It leaves no doubt that we must do all we can to protect the sheep, including, if necessary, condemning the Booth Heights property. Here is the video link to the film:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4xxyEsW8wpw

Please pass this on to all your friends and acquaintances.

Make your views known to town officials.

TOV TC Agendas are available on the Friday before the Council Meeting.

Link to access TOV agendas:

https://www.vailgov.com/government/town-council/councilagendas-meeting-materials

Notice provided to VHA by Citizens for Responsible Government

vailhomeownersassoc@gmail.com

Post Office Box 238 Vail, Colorado 81658
Telephone: (970) 331-2099 Email: vha@vail.net Website: www.vailhomeowners.com
Copyright: 2022